
SMITHSONIAN  INSTITUTION
UNITED  STATES  NATIONAL  MUSEUM

WASHINGTON, D.C.

May  5,  1926.
Mr,  Charles  Scnweinfurtn,

Ames  Botanical  Laboratory,
355  Commonwealtn  Avenue,

Boston,  Massacnusetts.

Dear  Mr.  Schweinfurthn:

Thank  you  very  much  tor  the  two  specimens  of  Costa  Rican
plants  forwarded  witn  your  letter  of  April  28.  Your  interest
in  sending  on  tnese  specimens  collected  by  Sr.  Don  Anastasio
Alfaro  is  much  appreciated.

Very  traly  yours,

Paul  C,  Standley
Associate  Curator,

Division  of  Plants.
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